
If you have any questions, please contact: 
Project Manager, Hazel DelaCruz at hdelacruz@shorelinewa.gov

CONSTRUCTION 
COMING SOON!

The City of Shoreline will install:

• pedestrian-activated flashing beacons at up to 
fourteen (14) intersections, 

• add radar speed at three (3) intersections, 

• and improve pedestrian safety along Richmond 
Beach Road between 8th Avenue NW and 3rd

Avenue NW by improving lighting and adding a 
midblock crossing. 

More information is available at the project website: 
shorelinewa.gov/government/projects-
initiatives/richmond-beach-road-midblock-crossing-and-
citywide-safety-project

Primary 
construction of 

Richmond Beach Road 
Midblock Crossing and 
Citywide Safety project 

to begin in 
Fall 2022
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